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France Trip Rescheduled 
Monday 8th February- Friday 12 February 2021 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Thank you very much for continuing to be so patient with us during this time. The trip 

is still scheduled to take place the 8th- 12th February 2021. We will of course be 

following the government advice and only complete this trip when we are advised we 

can do so. 

 

For those enquiring about withdrawing their child, Kingswood’s cancellation policy 

still stands. As the trip has been rescheduled and has not been cancelled, choosing 

to withdraw your child will be in line with their cancellation policy. Withdrawing before 

8 weeks of the trip will mean initial deposits lost, if withdrawing 56-29 days before the 

trip means 40% of money returned. If you withdraw between the 28-15 days before 

the trip means 25% will be returned. If you withdraw between the 14-1 days before 

the trip means 10% will be returned. Any cancellation less than one day before the 

trip, no money will be returned. 

 

Moving the trip to the Spring term means that the children will not be disappointed 

and will get to have their experience in France, which we know they have been 

looking forward to for years. Also, this fits in perfectly with their learning across both 

Year 5 and Year 6, where they learnt about both World Wars. The places and 

activities they will be visiting have lots of information about them both.  

 

We are very excited not to be disappointing the children and ultimately getting to give 

them this highly valued experience. We will be staying in the same chateau as 

planned, and the experiences will also be the same.  

 



Please do email or ring the school office if you have any questions.  

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 
 
Miss O’Callaghan 
Deputy Headteacher 
 


